Your appointment with innovation!





Dear Colleague,

following the latest developments on the subject of Coronavirus Covid-19, we regret to inform you that we have decided to postpone our Spring Meeting 2020 to 7^{th} - 8^{th} May 2021.

We are aware of the uneasiness this decision entail, but our main concerns are the health and the safety of all of us, as well as our ethical responsibility for common wellbeing.

We believe that the new date offers also new and important opportunities.

Further to the new piezoelectric eight molar extraction technique scheduled for this year, absolute novelties will be introduced for the implant site preparation and numerous clinical advantages of using REX PiezoImplants for the minimally invasive treatment of narrow ridges.

It will be a memorable event not to be missed!

We look forward to welcoming you to Venice on May 7th and 8th 2021.

Best regards

Professor Tomaso Vercellotti M.D., D.D.S.

Chairman Mectron Spring Meeting